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On behalf of the new officers and board members for 2013-2014, thank you for entrusting us with 
the operation of our club. We pledge our best efforts in serving. 
 
At our June dinner meeting, 4 awards were presented: W.P. Woods Fellowship to Lion Anne Weber, 
W.P. Woods Fellowship to Lion Mike Wozny, Melvin Jones Fellowship to Dr. Charles Hamilton, and 
Lion of the Year to Lion Jean Barlow. Congratulations to these individuals!! 
 
The Potato Creek & Strawberry Festival Port-a-Pit chicken and potato sale was a success. Good job 
to Lions Bob Feitz and Jim Tillman and their crew. 
 
Our 4-H Fair food booth was open for the three-day dog show hosted by the Michiana Kennel Club. 
This project was a success, not just as a fundraiser, but it also got our club a lot of good press and 
some new contacts for project funding. Thanks, team!! 
 
The St. Joe County Fair has come and gone, and what a fair it was. We haven't seen one this good 
for a while. Thanks to each and every one who worked and contributed to this project. It just could 
not have happened without you. Lions Mike Wozny and Jim Tillman get a special thanks. 
 
At the Little Hoosier 100 USAC races, we served biscuits and gravy and they were a hit. Good job, 
Lion Sharon Feitz and crew. 
 
That brings us to August and another busy month. See the calendar of events on the last page of 
this newsletter. 
 
A special hope to see you at our 70th anniversary celebration on August 17th. 
 
On Sunday, September 1st, we will have the food booth open for the one day ABATE Ride, 6:00 am 
to 4:30 pm. We will offer a limited breakfast and lunch menu. We will be contacting members to help. 
 
Lion Max Feitz  
President 
 
 
On Saturday, August 17th, we will celebrate 70 years of service to the Lakeville community, and we 
invite all our members and friends to join us for this special event. See the flyer on the next page for 
details, then contact Lion Rose Russell to make your reservation. 
 
On Saturday, August 24th, District 25-G will celebrate the start of a new Lions year with Banner 
Night, at Camp Mack, near Milford, Indiana. See the flyer on page 3 for details, then use the form at 
the bottom of the page to make your reservation for this special event.  

A Message from the President 
Lion Max Feitz 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Home page: http://www.lakevillelions.org/ 
 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/LakevilleLionsClub  
 

Lakeville Lions Club 
P.O. Box 506 
Lakeville, IN 46536 

Tue, Aug 13 7:00 pm Business Meeting Scout Hall 

Sat, Aug 17 5:30 pm 70th Anniversary Celebration Newton Center 

Sat, Aug 24 5:30 pm District Banner Night Camp Mack  
Milford, IN 

Tue, Aug 27 6:30 pm Dinner Meeting Newton Center 

Sun, Sep 1 All day Food booth at ABATE ride SJC 4-H Fairgrounds 

Tue, Sep 10 7:00 pm Business Meeting Scout Hall 

Tue, Sep 24 6:30 pm Dinner Meeting Newton Center 


